
May 23, 2024 

 

Dear families and friends of St. Ignatius of Loyola Parish, 

With this letter, I am pleased to announce that our formerly interim principal Angie Heisel has been our 
named our new regular principal for St. Ignatius School. Throughout her professional career and 
personal life, Mrs. Heisel has demonstrated a depth of Catholic faith so needed in our parish and wider 
community. Moreover, in her term as interim Principal of St. Ignatius School, she has demonstrated a 
level of personal dedication and professional competence that is required in such a position. I am 
pleased to name her as our regular principal, and am so grateful for her ministry in Catholic education.  

In addition, I am glad to announce that our formerly interim vice principal, Matt Meyer, has been named 
our new, regular vice principal for St. Ignatius School. Mr. Meyer has transitioned effectively from his 
teaching ministry at St. Ignatius to his new role as vice principal. Over this past school year, he has 
collaborated well with both our school principal as well as the staff at St. Ignatius School. He too has 
demonstrated a special concern for the teachings of our faith, as well as a clear passion for the well-
being of our students.  

Please join me in congratulating both Angie Heisel and Matt Meyer as our new principal and vice 
principal of St. Ignatius of Loyola Church.  GO WILDCATS!! 

 

 
 
Fr. Tom Mannebach 
Pastor, St. Ignatius of Loyola Church 
Cincinnati, Ohio 


